
ALL HOMEOWNERS: 

  

Yesterday, PNM Electric Company came around the Innsbrook property and pulled electric 
meters for those owners that haven’t paid their electric bill since July.  Reminder that PNM 
sent notices to all owners they were deleting the auto-pay feature due the fire in June and 
electricity being turned oƯ for days.  The customer was instructed to again set-up auto pay 
for future payments.  If you haven’t done that, PNM yesterday pulled the meter at your unit 
without notice.  Please reinstate payment to PNM if this aƯected your unit. 

  

Best Regards, 

Beth 

 


